SCS bullet points for week ending 2014-05-09

Scientific Computing Services and Data Center support staff worked with customer groups to relocate a number of servers in Building 50. The systems
were removed from the old row 40 on the 1st floor in preparation for the build out of two new rows to accommodate LCLS. This is critical to the expansion

of LCLS.
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